
REPORT OF THE 
MEDICAL MARIJUANA OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE  
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

November 19, 2021 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Medical Marijuana Oversight Subcommittee met on November 16, 2021, at 10:30 a.m. in 
Room B, MAC. The subcommittee discussed the following items: 

1. The Alcoholic Beverage Control provided an update regarding dispensary licensing and
medical marijuana sales in Arkansas.

2. Individuals within the Arkansas Cannabis Industry Association gave testimony
concerning software utilized for daily operations of dispensary facilities.

Respectfully submitted by Senator Bill Sample and Representative Lanny Fite 
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